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The Public-Private Progress project

 A 3 year-project started in November 2016
 Funded by the Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation
 Aims to stimulate development of Public-Private Partnerships 

(PPPs) to sustainably improve Veterinary Services (VS)
 In this project, a PPP is defined broadly as a mutually beneficial and 

sustainable collaboration between the public sector and private 
interests: private practitioners, veterinary para-professionals, NGOs, 
companies, trade associations, etc. 

 Step 1= Diagnostic phase
 Identify PPPs SUCCESS STORIES 
 Analyse a few successful examples and their economic benefits
 Take stock of limitations and obstacles 
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Your contribution is needed…
OIE contact: Dr. Isabelle Dieuzy-Labaye

i.dieuzy-labaye@oie.int
+33 144151850

 Please reach out to Dr Isabelle Dieuzy-Labaye if your country has 
any examples of PPPs that you would like to share. Using lessons 
learned will help the OIE better structure our work and help other 
countries improve the quality and delivery of VS, through cross-
pollination of best practices

 Provide information on the PPP: benefits and limitations from a 
public perspective & appropriate local contact for further analysis 

 A short questionnaire will be sent to Member Countries in March 
2017 to gather your input on how to improve VS in your country 
through PPPs.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR KIND HELP!


